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[Glendale Heights, Illinois] On Sunday, November 15th, 2020 at 11:03AM, Glendale Heights Police 

arrested Jorge Castillo Jr., 18, of the 300 block of Kirkwood Circle, Bolingbrook and charged him 

with one (1) count of Burglary, two (2) counts of Criminal Trespass to Motor Vehicle, and one (1) 

count of Criminal Damage to Property. 

 

Glendale Heights Police were called to the 100 block of Glen Hill Drive for an offender burglarizing 

the complainant’s car. The Glendale Heights Police Department located Castillo who was identified 

as the person who entered numerous vehicles in the area.  

 

After further investigation Castillo was charged with Burglary, Criminal Trespass to Motor Vehicle, 

and Criminal Damage to Property and later turned over to the DuPage County Jail. 

 

 
 

Members of the public are reminded that a complaint contains only charges and is not proof of the 

defendant’s guilt. A defendant is entitled to a fair trial in which it is the government’s burden to prove 

his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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